
From: Soura, Christian
To: RSVP@cofc.edu <RSVP@cofc.edu>

Date: 2/25/2013 12:12:12 PM
Subject: Board of Trustees Reception

                I regret that I already have a commitment on the evening of March 6th.  Thank you for the invitation.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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